## TOWN OF NEW FAIRFIELD SAFETY COMMITTEE REGULAR MEETING WEDNESDAY, September 14, 2022

The Regular Meeting of the Safety Committee was called to order by Chairman, Linda Fox at 11:03 a.m. via Zoom.

Present: Linda Fox, Derrek Guertin, and Eric Kist.

## **New Business:**

Safety Issues: Derrek reported that a door threshold in the employee area of the building department needed repair. Some work was done, but additional repairs need to be completed.

Due to a lack of a quorum, no further business was conducted and the meeting was adjourned at 11:06.

Respectfully submitted,

Linda Fox, Chairman

Received for Record SEP 1 5 2022

at 1 h 48 m P M and recorded by

Holly Z. Smith, Town Clerk, New Fairfield, CT